
With Dedication And Work
Editorial Staff Produces Annual

Beginning with summer meetings,
new staff members learned the basics
of producing an annual. During the
year, study halls were utilized to work
on various sections which consisted of
writing headlines, copy, and cutlines.

Members were required to stay at
least two days a week after school to
meet deadlines and to complete the
yearbook. The annual's first photogra-
phy staff spent much time taking and
developi ng pictures.
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I. While trying to think of a headline. Janie
Yarn. Karen Hudson, and Connie Myers
pause for a moment.

2. Editor Beth Johnson approves copy for a
Jayout.

3. Photography Staff: First row: Ozzie Shu-
ler, Dick Cease, Jim Ulmer; Derek Ricken-
baker, Susan Maxwell, David Corley; Dean
Livingston.
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